
December, 1983

Dear Folks,

Time for holiday greetings. Hope all is going well for you.

Ruth, I suppose your job is coming to an end. As for me, when we had move, giving 

up my job and my Church was the two hardest things. But we learn with whatever 
situation we are faced.


We are fine and keeping busy. Last weekend we had Aurora Company. They came 
Thursday night and left Monday. We had a real good time, but I am a little further behind 
with my cards, etc.


Our family will all be her, except Dave & Mary Lou. Too far so soon again after the 
wedding.


Take good care and have a good holiday season.

Lorraine
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